
 

Remittance Advice (RA) Message 

 

Title:  Payment Cycle Schedule Changes for Independence Day Holiday 

Issue Date: 06/11/2020 

Run Length: 2 weeks 

Provider Type(s):  All 

Message: Effective the week of June 28, 2020, the Alaska Medicaid payment cycle cutoff will 

temporarily switch from Monday to Saturday to allow EFT deposits to be made in 

advance of the Independence Day holiday. The cutoff for submitting claims in order 

to receive reimbursement the following week will move from noon Monday, June 29 

to noon Saturday, June 27. EFT payments will be deposited on Tuesday, June 30. 

Paper Remittance Advice will be mailed out as usual. Claim cycles will return to 

Monday cutoffs on July 6.  

 Questions? Please contact Provider Inquiry at 907.644.6800, option 1, 1, or toll-free 

in Alaska at 800.770.5650, option 1, 1, 1. 

Alaska Medical Assistance 

 

PO Box 240808 

Anchorage, AK 99524-0808 

Phone:  907.644.6800 

Toll-free:  800.770.5650 

http://medicaidalaska.com 

 


